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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Republic Wireless no longer requires any of the the content of the application to be confidential, and
consents to removing the confidentiality for each portion of the application.  With respect to the number of
units, Republic Wireless respectfully requests authorization for up to 200 units (i.e. not to exceed 100
units at each of the two locations identified in the application).  This number will enable Republic Wireless
to obtain additional data about device usage in typical deployment scenarios.  Republic Wireless will
retrieve each unit at the conclusion of the experiment as contemplated by 47 C.F.R. &sect; 2.805.


